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George Billis Gallery is pleased to 
announce Steven Katz and his paintings 
at the New York location. This exhibition 
will run from February 6 - March 10, 
2018. The opening reception will be held 
at the George Billis Gallery located at 
525 West 26th Street between 10th and 
11th avenues on Thursday, February 8th 
from 6 - 8 pm. Gallery hours are Tuesday 
through Saturday, 10 – 6pm.
					   

In my work I try to align rhythm with 
movement. By presenting multiple 
perspectives, the viewer travels from one 
end of the painting to the opposite end, 
in the same way one would view a film. I 
try to create rhythms between figures and 
their surrounding objects. My lighting is 
displayed in pockets to unfold unexpected 
detail. 

The George Billis Gallery marks its 20th year 
in the Chelsea Art District and its sister gallery 
is located in the burgeoning gallery district 
of Culver City in Los Angeles. For more 
information, please contact the gallery via 
e-mail at gallery@georgebillis.com or visit our 
website at www.georgebillis.com. 
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West 72 St, oil on canvas, 20x40”

10th Av, oil on canvas, 24x30”

RI Tram, oil on 2 panels,  16x40”, 2017


